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COLLINSVILLE AREA RECREATION DISTRICT 
 

TRUTH-IN-TAXATION PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MINUTES 
 

DECEMBER 15, 2009 
 

 
The Truth-In-Taxation Public Hearing of the Collinsville Area Recreation District was called 
opened by President Mary Ann Bitzer at 7:00 P.M., December 15, 2009 at the district office, Ten 
Gateway Drive, Collinsville, Illinois.  Also in attendance was commissioner Spike Bryant. 
 
The purpose of the Hearing was to accept comment from the public on the Districts intention to 
adopt a tax levy which is in excess of 105% of the previous years tax extension.  The required 
notice was published in the Belleville News-Democrat, notices were sent by email to local media 
outlets requesting same and other interested persons on request. 
 
Others present included district staff:  Mark Badasch, Kevin Brown, Elizabeth Davis, Marty 
Ercoline, Bob Lovatto and Rick Robbins. 
 
No members of the public were in attendance or had submitted comments or questions. 
 
The public hearing was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. . 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 

Mark Badasch, Secretary 
 

__________________ 
 Date 

 
 


